
To Whom It May Concern; 

1 am writing in regards to a letter that I received about the company Kings Point Utility, 
Inc. Post Ofice Box 420521. I understand that this company owned and operated by 
Walter Medlin intends to apply to the Florida Public Service Commission for a certificate 
to provide water and wastewater service to the following described property here in 
Osceola County. 

All of Section 1 ,  Township 26 South, Range 29 East; all of Section 36, Township 25 
South, Range 29 East, and that portion of Section 25, Township 25 South, Range 29 East 
located south of the Partin Canal. 

Please be advised that I protest any judgment that would allow Mr. Medlin to take back 
control of the water and wastewater provided in my area. I have lived at this residence 
since 1985. From the time that Mr. Medlin took over our water and wastewater there 
were continual problems. He showed absolutely no concern for the people of this 
community. There were frequent boil warnings due to little or no maintenance. He had 
no interest in maintaining our water quality, only in collecting our monthly fees He was 
cited repeatedly for not doing his job. This lack of responsibility on his part caused great 
concern for all in the area. It is my concern that he will get back the control of our 
utilities and the health of all could be at risk. I have also been told that he will be allowed 
to triple our monthly bills. Why should I pay triple for water that may not be safe to 
drink? If he refbsed to be responsible for our water before, what makes you think that he 
wit1 suddenly do hs  job correctly? When the public's health is at risk, there should be 
some degree of guarantee before he is allowed another chance to take back the utihties. 
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Not only has he proven to be a total failure at owning a utility company, Mi-. Medlin has 
has a criminal past that greatly concerns me. 

Please do not consider Mr, Medlin's petition for being responsible for the water that my 
family drinks. It is not a risk that I care to take. 

Sincerely, 
Christina Taggett 
1839 King Edward Dr. 
Kissimmee, FL 34744 
107-847-6020 


